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“a consommé of goodness, heart, laughter, tears, and
breath, nourishing and delicious” (Anne Lamott, author
of Bird by Bird). His keys to life will help us find
hope, clarity, relief from past disappointments and
guilt, and the courage to go forward.
Opening the Door of Your Heart Ajahn Brahm 2010-07-01
The whole world has fallen in love with this
international bestseller - hundreds of thousands of
copies have been sold across 25 countries. Now it's
Australia's turn to rediscover this jewel of a book on
mindfulness. In times of uncertainty, words of comfort
are essential, and the stunning overseas sales of this
title are testament to its universal appeal. These
modern tales of hope, forgiveness, freedom from fear and
overcoming pain cleverly relate the timeless wisdom of
the Buddha's teachings and the path to true happiness in
a warm and accessible way. Ajahn Brahm was born and
raised in the West and in his more than thirty years as
a Buddhist monk he has gathered many poignant, funny and
profound stories. He has tremendous ability to filter
these stories through the Buddha's teaching so that they
can have meaning for all sorts of readers. There are
many thousands of Australians who don't even know that
they need this book yet, but who will no doubt embrace
it just as overseas readers have. It is the perfect gift
book as there is truly something in it for everyone.
'Ajahn Brahm is the Seinfeld of Buddhism' - Sumi
Loundon, editor of Blue Jean Buddha: Voices of Young
Buddhists and The Buddha's Apprentices
Beyond Mindfulness in Plain English Henepola Gunaratana
2009-09-08 Every meditation tradition explains that
there are two aspects to any effective meditation
practice: insight and concentration. In Mindfulness in
Plain English, author Bhante Henepola Gunaratana, a monk
from Sri Lanka and venerated teacher of Buddhism,
offered basic instruction on the meaning of insight (or
vipassana) meditation through concepts that could be
applied to any tradition. In Beyond Mindfulness in Plain
English, he presents the levels of concentration with
the same simplicity and humor that made the previous
book so successful. The focus here is on the Jhanas,
those meditative states of profound stillness and
concentration in which the mind becomes fully immersed
and absorbed in the chosen object of attention. Using
the Jhanas to guide readers along the path to joy,
happiness, equanimity, and one-pointedness, the author
provides all of the instruction necessary to utilize
meditation as a tool for building a more fulfilling
life.
Blue Jean Buddha Sumi Loundon Kim 2013-02-08 In an age
when the Dalai Lama's image has been used to sell
computers, rock stars have used tantra to enhance their
image, and for many, Nirvana calls to mind a a favorite
band, what does Buddhism mean to twenty-somethings? Blue
Jean Buddha offers real stories about young Buddhists in
their own words that affirm and inform the young adult
Buddhist experience. This one-of-a-kind book is about

The Irish Buddhist Alicia Turner 2020 ""The Irish
Buddhist tells the story of a poor Irishman who worked
his way across America as a migrant worker, became one
of the very first Western Buddhist monks, and traveled
the length and breadth of Asia, from Burma and presentday Thailand to China and Japan, and from India and Sri
Lanka to Singapore and Australia. Defying racial
boundaries, he scandalized the colonial establishment of
the 1900s. As a Buddhist monk, he energetically
challenged the values and power of the British empire. U
Dhammaloka was a radical celebrity who rallied Buddhists
across Asia, set up schools, and argued down Christian
missionaries - often using western atheist arguments. He
was tried for sedition, tracked by police and
intelligence services, and died at least twice. His
early years and final days are shrouded in mystery
despite his adept use of mass media. His story
illuminates the forgotten margins and interstices of
imperial power, the complexities of class, ethnicity and
religious belonging in colonial Asia, and the fluidity
of identity in the high Victorian period. Too often, the
story of the pan-Asian Buddhist revival movement and
Buddhism's remaking as a world religion has been told
"from above," highlighting scholarly writers, middleclass reformers and ecclesiastical hierarchies. By
contrast, Dhammaloka's adventures "from below" highlight
the changing and contested meanings of Buddhism in
colonial Asia. They offer a window into the worlds of
ethnic minorities and diasporas, transnational networks,
poor whites, and social movements, all developing
different visions of Buddhist and post-imperial
modernities. ""-No Time Like the Present Jack Kornfield 2017-05-16 In
this landmark work, internationally beloved teacher of
meditation and “one of the great spiritual teachers of
our time” (Alice Walker, author of The Color Purple)
Jack Kornfield reveals that you can be instantly happy
with the keys to inner freedom. Through his signature
warmhearted, poignant, often funny stories, with their
a-ha moments and O. Henry-like outcomes, Jack Kornfield
shows how we can free ourselves, wherever we are and
whatever our circumstances. Renowned for his mindfulness
practices and meditations, Jack provides keys for
opening gateways to immediate shifts in perspective and
clarity of vision, allowing us to “grapple with
difficult emotions” (Publishers Weekly, starred review)
and know how to change course, take action, or—when we
shouldn’t act—just relax and trust. Each chapter
presents a path to a different kind of freedom—freedom
from fear, freedom to start over, to love, to be
yourself, and to be happy—and guides you into an active
process that engages your mind and heart, awakens your
spirit, and brings real joy, over and over again.
Drawing from his own life as a son, brother, father, and
partner, and on his forty years of face-to-face teaching
of thousands of people across the country, Jack presents
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the experiences of young people in America-from their
late teens to early thirties-who have embraced Buddhism.
Thirty-three first-person narratives reflect on a broad
range of life-stories, lessons, and livelihood issues,
such as growing up in a Zen center, struggling with
relationships, caring for the dying, and using marathon
running as meditation. Throughout, up-and-coming author
Sumi Loundon provides an illuminating context for the
tremendous variety of experiences shared in the book.
Blue Jean Buddha was named a finalist in the 2002
Independent Publisher Book Awards (Multicultural NonFiction - Young Adult) as well in NAPRA's Nautilus
Awards, in the Personal Journey/Memoir/Biography
category.
Mindfulness in Plain English Henepola Gunaratana
2011-09-06 With over a quarter of a million copies sold,
Mindfulness in Plain English is one of the most
influential books in the burgeoning field of mindfulness
and a timeless classic introduction to meditation. This
is a book that people read, love, and share - a book
that people talk about, write about, reflect on, and
return to over and over again. Bhante Gunaratana is also
the author of Eight Mindful Steps to Happiness, Beyond
Mindfulness in Plain English, The Four Foundations of
Mindfulness in Plain English, and his memoir Journey to
Mindfulness.
The Attention Revolution B. Alan Wallace 2010-10-08
Shamatha meditation is a method for achieving previously
inconceivable levels of concentration. Author B. Alan
Wallace, an active participant in the much-publicized
dialogues between Buddhists and scholars, has more than
20 years' practice in the discipline, some of it under
the guidance of the Dalai Lama. This book is a
definitive presentation of his knowledge of shamatha. It
is aimed at the contemporary seeker who is distracted
and defocused by the dizzying pace of modern life, as
well as those suffering from depression and other mental
maladies. Beginning by addressing the inherent problems.
Practical Insight Meditation Mahasi Sayadaw 1991
Don't Worry, Be Grumpy Ajahn Brahm 2014-10-21 Laugh
aloud even as you look at life anew with these stories
from the bestselling author of Who Ordered This
Truckload of Dung? In 108 brief stories with titles like
"The Bad Elephant," "Girlfriend Power," and "The
Happiness License," Ajahn Brahm offers up more timeless
wisdom that will speak to people from all walks of life.
Drawing from his own experiences, stories shared by his
students, and old chestnuts that he delivers with a
fresh twist, Ajahn Brahm shows he knows his way around
the humorous parable, delighting even as he surprises us
with unexpected depth and inspiration.
The Art of Disappearing Brahm 2011-09-27 We strive to
make life go smoothly for ourselves and others, but that
is expecting from the world something it cannot give.
Ajahn Brahm presents timeless wisdom for learning to
abandon the headwind of false expectations and follow
instead the path of understanding in order to find true
joy within. By releasing our attachment to past and
future, hope and fear, we can settle into the stillness
underlying all our thoughts and discover the bliss of
the present moment.
Bliss More Light Watkins 2018-01-23 From one of
America’s top meditation teachers and mindfulness
experts comes a revolutionarily simple approach to
everyday practice—especially if you don’t think you have
the time or the patience. Imagine you’re sitting on a
cushion with your legs crossed, ready to tap into
unlimited joy. There’s just one problem: You can’t get
comfortable (let alone still), and your head is full of
way too many thoughts. The problem is not with
meditation, or you, though—the issue may be with your
approach. When properly understood and practiced,
meditation should feel easy, calming, and comfortable.
In Bliss More, maverick instructor Light Watkins
provides the tools for making it E.A.S.Y. (Embrace,
mindfulness-bliss-and-beyond-a-meditators-handbook

Accept, Surrender, Yield), dispels the biggest myths and
misunderstandings, and shares real-world tips and
straight talk for hacking into this ancient practice.
The result: a happier and healthier you, inside and out.
Watkins also shares candid testimonials from people
whose lives have been enriched through his method, and
extensive resources for transforming a daily chore into
an enjoyable activity. Even the biggest skeptic will
look forward to sitting for meditation every day.
Whether you’re a novice or experienced practitioner,
Bliss More will shed light on the path to a clearer
mind, better sleep, and more bliss in everyday life.
Praise for Bliss More “With Light Watkins as your guide,
you will unlock the secrets to establishing a regular
and powerfully healthy daily practice.”—Deepak Chopra,
M.D. “Bliss More is one of the best meditation books
I’ve ever come across for getting you started. Light
Watkins has the gift of being able to demystify
meditation in a way that will make you want to meditate,
even if you feel your mind is too busy.”—Frank Lipman,
M.D., author of 10 Reasons You Feel Old and Get Fat “If
you’re ready to start a solid meditation practice, look
no further.”—Rosario Dawson, actress “Light takes the
world’s most powerful practice and turns it into
something you can’t wait to do, something you’re
actually excited about.”—Pam Grout, author of E-Squared
and Thank & Grow Rich “Bliss More is a treasure trove of
powerful, practical, and priceless techniques to finally
master your meditation practice.”—Davidji, meditation
teacher and author of Sacred Powers
Coming Home to Yourself Osho 2020-04-28 A beautifully
illustrated collection of mindfulness exercises for
grounding, relaxation, and finding inner peace, from
contemporary mystic Osho All of us have experienced
moments of "coming home"--feeling relaxed, grounded,
free of the restlessness that characterizes so much of
our everyday lives. These moments can arise in nature or
in the depths of an activity we enjoy, alone or together
with people we love. They show us that we are exactly
where we are supposed to be. The meditations in Coming
Home to Yourself were selected from Osho's hundreds of
public talks and intimate conversations. These passages
are designed to be a companion on the journey toward
transforming our rare moments of "at-home-ness" into an
undercurrent that permeates all aspects of our lives.
They offer guidance about meditation and specific
techniques to try, insights into the habits that keep us
tense and conflicted, and what life might look like if
we recognize those habits and let them go. Exercises
include activating your awareness, opening the heart,
learning to relax and concentrate in order to reap the
benefits of meditation, and freeing the brain from
mental blocks. Featuring whimsical full color
illustrations throughout, Coming Home to Yourself
invites the reader to dip into the meditations at any
point or read the book in sequence for a true homecoming
experience.
Bear Awareness Brahm 2017-11-14 The bestselling author
of Who Ordered This Truckload of Dung? and one of the
world’s most beloved Buddhist monks answers meditators’
questions. In Bear Awareness English monk Ajahn Brahm
answers actual questions from his meditation
students––questions you may have had as well. While most
mindfulness meditation teachers praise the benefits of
bare awareness, he teaches bear awareness. He helps us
make friends with the scary things that come up on the
cushion, and he knows how to lift the mood with a wellplaced stuffed teddy––or a well-timed pun. The intimacy
of the question-and-answer format provides a fresh
experience of learning from a master meditator. Whether
he is urging readers to fly Buddha Air (sit back and
relax on your way to nirvana), giving tips for dealing
with panic attacks or depression, or extolling the bliss
of meditation that is better than sex, he gives us
permission to enjoy our lives and our practice.
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The Oxford Handbook of Meditation Miguel Farias
2021-10-21 Meditation techniques, including mindfulness,
have become popular wellbeing practices and the
scientific study of their effects has recently turned 50
years old. But how much do we know about them: what were
they developed for and by whom? How similar or different
are they, how effective can they be in changing our
minds and biology, what are their social and ethical
implications? The Oxford Handbook of Meditation is the
most comprehensive volume published on meditation,
written in accessible language by world-leading experts
on the science and history of these techniques. It
covers the development of meditation across the world
and the varieties of its practices and experiences. It
includes approaches from various disciplines, including
psychology, neuroscience, history, anthropology, and
sociology and it explores its potential for therapeutic
and social change, as well as unusual or negative
effects. Edited by practitioner-researchers, this book
is the ultimate guide for all interested in meditation,
including teachers, clinicians, therapists, researchers,
or anyone who would like to learn more about this topic.
Wisdom Wide and Deep Shaila Catherine 2011-11-15 "If you
are interested in Dharma study, this book belongs in
your library."---Phillip Moffitt, author of Dancing with
Life "This book can be the guide for cultivating the
inner calm we long for."---Christina Feldman, author of
Compassion: Listening to the Cries of the World "This
handbook respects both the ancient tradition and the
needs of contemporary lay practitioners, without
compromising either. Shaila Catherine blends scriptural
references, personal examples, and timeless stories with
detailed meditation instructions. The combination of
pragmatic style and theoretical knowledge produces a
striking invitation for the reader to apply these
instructions and master the complete practice for
awakening."---from the foreword by Pa-Auk Sayadaw,
author of The Workings of Kamma "Catherine has managed a
difficult feat---to be simultaneously encyclopedic and
charming, all with extraordinary clarity. This
meditation manual is a first for the West and will
surely become a classic and a support for generations of
practitioners."---Kate Wheeler, editor of In This Very
Life: Liberation Teachings of the Buddha "Wisdom Wide
and Deep is a powerful inspiration both for those who
would like a glimpse of what's possible and for those
intrepid explorers of the mind who want to bring these
teachings to fulfillment. Highly recommended."---Joseph
Goldstein, author of A Heart Full of Peace "Written in
clear, practical language, this book converts theory
into direct experience. It is a detailed exploration of
deep calmness as well as insight. The West needs such
manuals."---Christopher Titmuss, author of Light on
Enlightenment "A valuable work as both a practice guide
and a reference manual."---Guy Armstrong, insight
meditation teacher
The Healing Power of Mind Tulku Thondup 1998-02-03 The
true nature of our minds is enlightened and peaceful, as
the depth of the ocean is calm and clear. But when we
mentally grasp and emotionally cling to our wants and
worries with all our energy, we lose our own enlightened
freedom and healing power, only to gain stress and
exhaustion, suffering and overexcitement, like the
turbulent waves rolling on the surface of the ocean. Our
minds possess the power to heal pain and stress, and to
blossom into peace and joy, by loosening the clinging
attitudes that Buddhists call "grasping at self." If we
apply the mind's healing power, we can heal not only our
mental and emotional afflictions, but physical problems
also. This book is an invitation to awaken the healing
power of mind through inspiring images and sounds,
mindful movements, positive perceptions, soothing
feelings, trusting confidence, and the realization of
openness. The healing principle on which these exercises
are based is the universal nature and omnipresent power
mindfulness-bliss-and-beyond-a-meditators-handbook

envisioned in Mahayana Buddhism. Yet for healing, we
don't have to be believers in any particular faith. We
can heal body and mind simply by being what we truly
are, and by allowing our own natural healing qualities
to manifest: a peaceful and open mind, a loving and
positive attitude, and warm, joyful energy in a state of
balance and harmony.
Everything Arises, Everything Falls Away Ajahn Chah
2005-03-08 Ajahn Chah (1919–1992) was admired for the
way he demystified the Buddhist teachings, presenting
them in a remarkably simple and down-to-earth style for
people of any background. He was a major influence and
spiritual mentor for a generation of American Buddhist
teachers, including Jon Kabat-Zinn, Sharon Salzberg, and
Jack Kornfield. Previous books by Ajahn Chah have
consisted of collections of short teachings on a wide
variety of subjects. This new book focuses on the theme
of impermanence, offering powerful remedies for
overcoming our deep-seated fear of change, including
guidance on letting go of attachments, living in the
present, and taking up the practice of meditation.
Everything Arises, Everything Falls Away also contains
stories and anecdotes about this beloved master's life
and his interactions with students, from his youth as a
struggling monk to his last years when American students
were coming to study with him in significant numbers.
These stories help to convey Ajahn Chah's unique spirit
and teaching style, allowing readers to know him both
through his words and the way in which he lived his
life.
The Headspace Guide to... Mindfulness & Meditation Andy
Puddicombe 2011-05-26 'If you're thinking about trying
mindfulness, this is the perfect introduction....I'm
grateful to Andy for helping me on this journey.' BILL
GATES 'It's kind of genius' EMMA WATSON Feeling stressed
about Christmas/Brexit/everthing? Try this...
Demystifying meditation for the modern world: an
accessible and practical route to improved health,
happiness and well being, in as little as 10 minutes.
Andy Puddicombe, founder of the celebrated Headspace, is
on a mission: to get people to take 10 minutes out of
their day to sit in the now. Here he shares his simple
to learn, but highly effective techniques of meditation.
* Rest an anxious, busy mind * Find greater ease when
faced with difficult emotions, thoughts, circumstances *
Improve focus and concentration * Sleep better * Achieve
new levels of calm and fulfilment. The benefits of
mindfulness and meditation are well documented and here
Andy brings this ancient practice into the modern world,
tailor made for the most time starved among us. First
published as Get Some Headspace, this reissue shows you
how just 10 minutes of mediation per day can bring about
life changing results.
In This Very Life U Pandita 2012-01-30 Burmese
meditation master Sayadaw U Pandita shows us that
freedom is as immediate as breathing, as fundamental as
a footstep. In this book he describes the path of the
Buddha and calls all of us to that heroic journey of
liberation. Enlivened by numerous case histories and
anecdotes, In This Very Life is a matchless guide to the
inner territory of meditation - as described by the
Buddha.
The Art of Living William Hart 1991
The Art and Skill of Buddhist Meditation Richard
Shankman 2015-11-01 The Art and Skill of Buddhist
Meditation offers a practical guide to building a strong
meditation practice by unifying mindfulness,
concentration, and insight into a single, integrated
approach. Mindfulness and insight—clearly knowing what
is happening in one’s present moment experience—and
concentration—the ability of the mind to remain steady
and undistracted—are foundational elements of
meditation, yet people are often confused about how
these aspects of the practice fit together. Should they
be doing insight meditation or concentration practices?
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How does concentration fit into insight meditation? To
help, The Art and Skill of Buddhist Meditation offers
specific guidance for cultivating both insight and
concentration in meditation. This book will be of
interest to both beginning and experienced meditation
practitioners who wish to familiarize themselves with,
deepen their understanding of, and increase their
practical skills in mindfulness, concentration, and
insight meditation. New meditators who want hands-on
skills they can easily put into practice will find the
step-by-step instructions accessible and easy to
understand. Experienced practitioners will find a
complete and useful guide for deepening insight and
cultivating the deeper stages of concentration known as
jhana. This book also discusses the most common
experiences that can arise as the meditation process
unfolds, and will help you find the approaches and
techniques that work best for you.
Kindfulness Brahm 2016-01-05 Go beyond
mindfulness—practice kindfulness! Here Ajahn Brahm
introduces a new kind of meditation: kindfulness.
Kindfulness is the cause of relaxation. It brings ease
to the body, to the mind, and to the world. Kindfulness
allows healing to happen. So don’t just be mindful, be
kindful! With his trademark knack for telling engaging
stories paired with step-by-step anyone-can-do-it
instructions, Brahm brings alive and makes accessible
powerful tools transformation. This slim, beautifully
designed volume is a Quick Start guide for living a life
of joy and compassion.
Mindfulness, Bliss, and Beyond Brahm 2006-08-10
Meditation: it's not just a way to relax, or to deal
with life's problems. Done correctly, it can be a way to
radically encounter bliss and to begin - and sustain real transformation in ourselves. In Mindfulness, Bliss,
and Beyond, self-described meditation junkie Ajahn Brahm
shares his knowledge and experience of the jhanas - a
core part of the Buddha's original meditation teaching.
Never before has this material been approached in such
an empowering way, by a teacher of such authority and
popularity. Full of surprises, delightfully goofy humor,
and entertaining stories that inspire, instruct, and
illuminate, Mindfulness, Bliss, and Beyond will
encourage those new to meditation, and give a shot in
the arm to more experienced practitioners as well.
The Experience of Samadhi Richard Shankman 2008-12-30
Dharma practice comprises a wide range of wise
instructions and skillful means. As a result, meditators
may be exposed to a diversity of approaches to the core
teachings and the meditative path—and that can be
confusing at times. In this clear and accessible
exploration, Dharma teacher and longtime meditator
Richard Shankman unravels the mix of differing,
sometimes conflicting, views and traditional teachings
on how samadhi (concentration) is understood and taught.
In part one, Richard Shankman explores the range of
teachings and views about samadhi in the Theravada Pali
tradition, examines different approaches, and considers
how they can inform and enrich our meditation practice.
Part two consists of a series of interviews with
prominent contemporary Theravada and Vipassana (Insight)
Buddhist teachers. These discussions focus on the
practical experience of samadhi, bringing the
theoretical to life and offering a range of applications
of the different meditation techniques.
The Beautiful Breath Ajahn Brahm 2005
Right Concentration Leigh Brasington 2015-10-13 A
practical guidebook for meditators interested in
achieving the states of bliss and deep focus associated
with the Buddhist jhānas One of the elements of the
Eightfold Path is Right Concentration: the onepointedness of mind that, together with ethics,
livelihood, meditation, and more, leads to the ultimate
freedom from suffering. So how does one achieve Right
Concentration? According to the Buddha himself, the
mindfulness-bliss-and-beyond-a-meditators-handbook

jhānas—a series of eight progressive altered states of
consciousness—are an essential method. But because the
jhānas can usually be achieved only through prolonged
meditation retreat, they have been shrouded in mystery
for years. Not anymore. In Right Concentration, Leigh
Brasington takes away the mystique and gives
instructions on how to achieve them in plain, accessible
language. He notes the various pitfalls to avoid along
the way and provides a wealth of material on the theory
of jhāna practice—all geared toward the practitioner
rather than the scholar. As Brasington proves, these
states of bliss and concentration are attainable by
anyone who devotes the time and sincerity of practice
necessary to realize them.
Being Dharma Ajahn Chah 2001-10-09 Chah offers a
thorough exploration of Theravadan Buddhism in a gentle,
sometimes humorous, style that makes the reader feel as
though he or she is being entertained by a story. He
emphasizes the path to freedom from emotional and
psychological suffering and provides insight into the
fact that taking ourselves seriously causes unnecessary
hardship. Ajahn Chah influenced a generation of Western
teachers: Jack Kornfield, Sharon Salzberg, Sylvia
Boorstein, Joseph Goldstein, and many other Western
Buddhist teachers were at one time his students. Anyone
who has attended a retreat led by one of these teachers,
or read one of their books, will be familiar with this
master's name and reputation as one of the great
Buddhist teachers of this century.
Practicing the Jhanas Stephen Snyder 2009-12-01 This is
a clear and in-depth presentation of the traditional
Theravadin concentration meditation known as jhāna
practice, from two authors who have practiced the jhānas
in retreat under the guidance of one of the great living
meditation masters, Pa Auk Sayadaw. The authors describe
the techniques and their results, based on their own
experience.
Food for the Heart Chah 2005-06-10 Renowned for the
beauty and simplicity of his teachings, Ajahn Chah was
Thailand's best-known meditation teacher. His charisma
and wisdom influenced many American and European
seekers, and helped shape the American Vipassana
community. This collection brings together for the first
time Ajahn Chah's most powerful teachings, including
those on meditation, liberation from suffering, calming
the mind, enlightenment and the 'living dhamma'. Most of
these talks have previously only been available in
limited, private editions and the publication of Food
for the Heart therefore represents a momentous occasion:
the hugely increased accessibility of his words and
wisdom. Western teachers such as Ram Dass and Jack
Kornfield have extolled Chah's teachings for years and
now readers can experience them directly in this book.
Who Ordered This Truckload of Dung? Brahm 2005-08-30 The
108 pieces in the international bestseller Who Ordered
This Truckload of Dung? offer thoughtful commentary on
everything from love and commitment to fear and pain.
Drawing from his own life experience, as well as
traditional Buddhist folk tales, author Ajahn Brahm uses
over thirty years of spiritual growth as a monk to spin
delightful tales that can be enjoyed in silence or read
aloud to friends and family. Featuring titles such as
"The Two-Finger Smile" and "The Worm and His Lovely Pile
of Dung," these wry and witty stories provide playful,
pithy takes on the basic building blocks of everyday
life. Suitable for children, adults, and anyone in
between, this eloquent volume wraps insight and
inspiration inside of a good old yarn.
Emptiness Guy Armstrong 2017-05-02 If everything is
empty, then what ceases in Nirvana and is born in
rebirth? How can you live in the world without feeling
trapped by it? Guy Armstrong tackles these questions and
more in this richly informed, practical guide to
emptiness for the meditator. It may seem odd for
emptiness to serve as the central philosophy of a major
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religion. In fact, emptiness points to something quite
different than “nothingness” or “vacancy.” And by
developing a richer understanding of this complex topic,
we can experience freedom as we live consciously in the
world. Guy Armstrong has been a leading figure and
beloved teacher of insight meditation for decades. In
this book, he makes difficult Buddhist topics easy to
understand, weaving together Theravada and Mahayana
teachings on emptiness to show how we can liberate our
minds and manifest compassion in our lives.
The Progress of Insight Mahasi Sayadaw 1994-01-01 The
practice of Vipassana or insight meditation was
described by the Buddha as the “direct way” for the
overcoming of all sorrow and grief and for realizing
Nibbana, the state of perfect liberation from suffering.
The essence of this practice consists in the four
foundations of mindfulness: mindful contemplation of the
body, feelings, states of mind, and mind objects.
Focused and Fearless Shaila Catherine 2010-07-16 Now
ordinary meditators (and non-meditators) can understand
how to attain non-ordinary states with relative ease.
Blended with contemporary examples, pragmatic exercises,
and ''how to'' instructions that anyone can try, Focused
and Fearless provides a wealth of tools to cultivate
non-distracted attention in daily life and on retreat.
Shaila Catherine has a friendly, wise approach to the
meditative states (jhanas) that lead to liberating
insight. Focused and Fearless is about much more than
merely meditation or concentration. It offers a complete
path towards bliss, fearlessness, and true awakening.
Under the Bodhi Tree Buddhadasa 2017-05-16 A renowned
Buddhist master digs into the idea of
interdependency—the very core of the Buddha’s teachings.
Under the Bodhi Tree takes us back to the principles at
the heart of Buddha’s teachings—conditionality and
dependent co-arising. Ajahn Buddhadasa Bhikkhu makes the
case for dependent co-arising as a natural law, and
builds a compelling presentation from there of Buddhist
philosophy, meditation, and practice. Basing himself
squarely on the Buddha’s own words as preserved in the
Pali Canon, he brings clarity and simplicity to what is
typically a thorny philosophical knot. By returning
dependent co-arising to its central place in Buddhist
theory and practice, Ajahn Buddhadasa provides
perspective on the Buddha’s own insights and awakening.
Under the Bodhi Tree is another excellent entry from one
of the most renowned Buddhist thinkers of modern times.
For students who wish to study further, a companion
guide is available from liberationpark.org.
A Still Forest Pool Achaan Chah 2013-10-23 Achaan Chah
spent many years walking and meditating in the forest
monastery of Wat Ba Pong, engaging in the uncomplicated
and disciplined Buddhist practice called dhudanga. A
Still Forest Pool reflects the quiet, intensive, and
joyous practice of the forest monks of Thailand. Achaan
Chah’s humble words, compiled by two Westerners who are
former ordained monks, awaken the spirit of inquiry,
wonderment, understanding, and deep inner peace.
Attachment, according to Achaan Chah, causes all
suffering. Understanding the impermanent, insecure, and
selfless nature of life is the message he offers for
human happiness and realization. To vividly grasp the
meaning of attachment leads us to a new place of
practice – the path of balance, the Middle Path.
Falling is Flying Ajahn Brahm 2019-03-19 What do we do
when life throws rocks at us? “Instead of trying to
discipline your mind with ill will, fault-finding,
guilt, punishment, and fear, use something far more
powerful: the beautiful kindness, gentleness, and
forgiveness of making peace with life.”—Ajahn Brahm “In
free fall, nothing is solid and there is nothing to hold
on to. There is no way to control the experience. You
have to surrender, and with that surrender comes the
taste of liberation.”—Master Guojun Most of us tend to
live each day as if it will be just another day—like
mindfulness-bliss-and-beyond-a-meditators-handbook

nothing will change. It always comes as a shock when we
lose a job, a loved one, a relationship, our health—even
though we’ve seen it happen again and again to those
around us. Once we finally realize we’re not immune,
then we wonder: what now? How do we continue when the
terrain suddenly gets rough? Meet your companions for
this rocky part of the path: Ajahn Brahm and Chan Master
Guojun—one a teacher in the Theravada Buddhist
tradition, the other in the Chinese Zen tradition. These
two beloved meditation masters share personal stories
and anecdotes from their own experiences of dealing with
life’s pitfalls. You’ll learn from their honest,
generous teachings how you can live fully—even
flourish—even when the road ahead looks steep and
lonely. Personal, poetic, instructive, and often laughout-loud funny, this is inspiring advice for people from
all walks of life. “Falling is Flying is truly unique
because it offers a rare glimpse into the personal lives
of two living Buddhist masters. With unflinching
honesty, Ajahn Brahm and Chan Master Guojun share the
struggles they’ve faced, even after becoming monks and
respected teachers. Throughout the book, we see how,
instead of turning away in aversion from adversity,
they’ve used it as a stepping stone for finding the
peace and happiness we all seek. I love this book and
recommend it most highly!” —Toni Bernhard, author of How
To Be Sick
Mindfulness, Bliss, and Beyond Brahm 2006-08-10
Meditation: it's not just a way to relax, or to deal
with life's problems. Done correctly, it can be a way to
radically encounter bliss and to begin - and sustain real transformation in ourselves. In Mindfulness, Bliss,
and Beyond, self-described meditation junkie Ajahn Brahm
shares his knowledge and experience of the jhanas - a
core part of the Buddha's original meditation teaching.
Never before has this material been approached in such
an empowering way, by a teacher of such authority and
popularity. Full of surprises, delightfully goofy humor,
and entertaining stories that inspire, instruct, and
illuminate, Mindfulness, Bliss, and Beyond will
encourage those new to meditation, and give a shot in
the arm to more experienced practitioners as well.
The Cambridge Handbook of Consciousness Philip David
Zelazo 2007-05-14 The Cambridge Handbook of
Consciousness is the first of its kind in the field, and
its appearance marks a unique time in the history of
intellectual inquiry on the topic. After decades during
which consciousness was considered beyond the scope of
legitimate scientific investigation, consciousness reemerged as a popular focus of research towards the end
of the last century, and it has remained so for nearly
20 years. There are now so many different lines of
investigation on consciousness that the time has come
when the field may finally benefit from a book that
pulls them together and, by juxtaposing them, provides a
comprehensive survey of this exciting field. An
authoritative desk reference, which will also be
suitable as an advanced textbook.
Mindfulness, Bliss, and Beyond Brahm 2006-08-11 A
whimsical and enthusiastic primer on meditation shares
step-by-step instructions on the stages of meditation
practice in accessible language, counseling beginning
and intermediate-level readers on how to overcome
obstacles. By the author of Who Ordered This Truckload
of Dung? Original.
Mastering the Core Teachings of the Buddha Daniel Ingram
2020-01-20 The very idea that the teachings can be
mastered will arouse controversy within Buddhist
circles. Even so, Ingram insists that enlightenment is
an attainable goal, once our fanciful notions of it are
stripped away, and we have learned to use meditation as
a method for examining reality rather than an
opportunity to wallow in self-absorbed mind-noise.
Ingram sets out concisely the difference between
concentration-based and insight (vipassana) meditation;
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he provides example practices; and most importantly he
presents detailed maps of the states of mind we are
likely to encounter, and the stages we must negotiate as
we move through clearly-defined cycles of insight. Its
easy to feel overawed, at first, by Ingram's assurance
and ease in the higher levels of consciousness, but
consistently he writes as a down-to-earth and
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compassionate guide, and to the practitioner willing to
commit themselves this is a glittering gift of a book.In
this new edition of the bestselling book, the author
rearranges, revises and expands upon the original
material, as well as adding new sections that bring
further clarity to his ideas.
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